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Benjamin Buckley

From: Tom Kelly <tom.lester.kelly@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 6:42 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: gsb2120@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Gary Brownell's proposed project: 2108 Burns

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am writing in support of Gary Brownell's proposed project for 2108 Burns, which will be discussed at the June 14th 
meeting. I've reviewed the plans and believe it will be a welcome addition to a streetscape in need of fresh, new 
investment. Gary has been an excellent steward to his historic home, and this project will build upon that legacy.  
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. As a resident of Indian Village, I cannot thank Gary enough for 
continuing to believe in the neighborhood.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Tom Kelly 
2170 Iroquois Ave, Detroit, MI 48214 


